

3/12/2014

The fifth Greek-Russian Roundtable discussion

For the fifth consecutive year, representatives of the Hellenic and Russian Supreme Courts convened at a roundtable discussion at the EPLO premises in Athens, on December 3, 2014.

These meetings aim to the exchange of experience between the two Supreme Courts. This meeting's topic focused upon "Prosecutorial control of criminal procedure and its operational activities in prosecuting and judging cases of corruption crimes".

With the presence of the Director of the EPLO Prof. Spyridon Flogaitis, the discussion was coordinated by Mr. Georgios Pantelis, Vice President of the Hellenic Supreme Court.

Also present, representing the Russian Federation were Ms Irina Lvovna Bobinova and Ms Irina Stanislavovna Seledsova while from the Greek side was Mr. Adonis Eleftherianos, Ms Popi Papandreou and Ms Angeliki Triantafyllou, assistant prosecutors for corruption crimes.

1/1